Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2009 2:39 PM

To: jsiudyla’

Subject: RE: 160 14th Street Oakland, CA Mobil #10- RO0002922
Julia,

I have confirmed that the site was claimed and reports have been uploaded as required.
This e-mail serves to inform your client that the issue has been resolved. Please ensure
that your client sends out the address update page and includes their e-mail information and
mailing preferences.

Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm

----- Original Message-----

From: jsiudyla [mailto:jsiudyla@accenv.com]

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2009 1:49 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: 160 14th Street Oakland, CA Mobil #10- R00002922

Barbara,

I am wondering if the County is going to send out letters rescinding the notice of violation
letter sent to the responsible parties on July 24, 2009 regarding this site and its
Geotracker noncompliance, as the site has been claimed in Geotracker and the appropriate
documents were uploaded (however are still pending). My clients investor apparently needs a
letter indicating that this violation has been resolved. Is this something that the county
might issue in the near future? Thanks for any assistance you can provide.

Julia Siudyla
Staff Geologist
ACC Environmental
7977 Capwell Drive
Oakland, CA 94621

ph: 510-638-8400
fax: 510-638-8404

jsiudyla@accenv.com




